Elson

Advocacy

April 28, 2021
BY EMAIL AND RESS
Ms. Christine Long
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4
Dear Ms. Long:

Re:  EB-2020-0290 Ontario Power Generation Payment Amounts Application

Pursuant to Procedural Order #1, the focus areas and time estimates for Environmental Defence
for the technical conference are as follows:

e SBG Study (Exhibit A1-11-1, Attachment 1) & SBG Variance Account (Exhibit H1, Tab
1, Schedule 1, Page 11) — 90 minutes
e Pickering GS Costs, with a focus on extended operations — 90 minutes

e SMR Costs & NDVA — 60 minutes
e OPG Climate Plan — 15 minutes

We continue to review the evidence and will advise Board Staff if we seek to make any
adjustments to the above estimates.

Yours truly,

Kent Elson

cc: Parties in the above proceeding
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